
ERCA Minutes 04/22/2023 
• Attendance: 20 

Treasurer’s Report 
Balance: Mar 11th, 2023 $9,947.78 

Expenses: None $0.00 

 Total Expenses $0.00 

Income: Member dues & new member fees $205.00 

 Donation from Shaun Clark $150.00 

 Total Income $355.00 

Balance: Apr 8th, 2023 $10,302.78 

 

• 44 renewed members plus 4 club officers. 

 

• We’re down to the last few members from last year that have not yet renewed. I’ll send an 

email reminder out to those specific people. 

• We have had no expenditures this month, but this will change moving forwards as we start up 

the Above All Sanitation service, field maintenance costs and catering costs for the monthly 

meetings at the field. 

 

Old Business: 
• Martin read the treasurer’s report. 

• Jim and Roger mowed the field last week. 

• The bench has been concreted in place, but it is still not ready to sit on yet. Please wait until we 

give the all-clear that it is cured. 

New Business: 
• Fly-in on Memorial Day – May 29th. 

o No pilot fees. 

• Roger recognized that Shaun and Jefferson have been given a year’s membership as a thank you 

for their donation. 

• Sam asked about getting some sand for the runway. Roger said they were already thinking of 

that, a month or two out from now. 

• Roger mentioned about getting some gravel to fix some of the small holes that have appeared in 

the road to the airfield. 

• Ken asked about the health of the batteries in the solar charging station. They won’t charge 

large batteries. Roger will ask Jim about checking the health of them. 



• Next meeting Saturday May 20th at the field. 


